
Tomorrow’s closure (1/10/23) of plaza 35 has been 

CANCELLED! Plaza 34 will have sections coned 

and taped off. This is due to National Grid working in 

those plazas. These changes are not in our control -

sorry for the inconvenience. 

Please do not park in those areas. Street parking is 

okay. As always please use caution. Thank you 

again for your continued patience. 


